
 

 

To our Sponsors,  

 

The UAA Accounting Club would like to thank all of our Sponsors for their continued 
encouragement and support. Since the Accounting Club is a non-profit student run organization, 
assistance provided by local businesses and organizations is a valuable asset to our success and 
future growth.  

The Accounting Club is excited to announce sponsorship opportunities. The “Accountants 
Apprentice” is a student-produced newsletter with several issues throughout the academic year. It 
will update members of the Accounting Club on many things, such as upcoming events, articles on 
guest speakers, job postings, advice about the CPA exam, volunteer activities and much more. The 
newsletter reaches a wide audience including: club members, faculty, alumni, and professional 
organizations. 

The Accounting Club is currently offering space in the Accountant’s Apprentice to those who 
would like to promote their business in our newsletter. Businesses and organizations can 
advertise job openings, upcoming events, cooperative volunteer opportunities and much more.  All 
ad space is secured by donations. We have several different sizes available with different 
suggested donation prices: quarter-page, $175; half-page, $300; and full-page, $500. There will 
only be one full-page ad per issue, naming the donor the Elite Sponsor of that issue.  

All proceeds generated from the sponsorship of the Accountant’s Apprentice will help the 
Accounting Club continue to provide students with opportunities to assist them in their path to 
success. We offer tutors to help with schoolwork, host events for networking opportunities 
between students and professionals and we invite professionals in different areas of the industry 
to speak at our meetings to give students an idea about their future in accounting.  

If you are interested in sponsoring our newsletter, please contact our club email 
UAA_acct@uaa.alaska.edu to discuss further details. 

Thank you again for your support in the UAA Accounting Club. We look forward to working with 
you.  

 

The Accounting Club  
Executive Board  


